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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 9:06 AM
To: 'Diana Csank'
Subject: RE: Docket 160154

Ms. Csank: 
 
Per your request below, the Sierra Club has been added as an interested person in Docket 160154-
EI.  Should you have any future changes, or wish to have that contact information removed, please 
contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  
 
Have a great morning. 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Diana Csank [mailto:diana.csank@sierraclub.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 7:32 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160154 
 
Dear Clerk Office Staff: 
 
On Sierra Club's behalf, please add me as an interested person to the above referenced docket. 
 
Thank you, 
Diana 
 
-- 
I check email infrequently. Please call me if you need a quick reply. 
 
 

 

 Diana Csank 
Staff Attorney 
Environmental Law Program 
50 F Street NW, Eighth Floor 
Washington, DC 20001 
Phone: 202-548-4595 
E-mail: Diana.Csank@sierraclub.org
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This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential attorney-client communications and/or confidential attorney work 
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